TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
September 12, 2016

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Rick Suda, Bruce Elmer
Others present: Jennifer Kujawa and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Clerk talked about levy limit for 2017. Bruce Elmer talked on reclaimer for grader.
The minutes of the August 8™, 2016 meeting were presented and approved.
Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman to pay all bills as presented. Motion carried.

Treasurer report was presented. As of end of August there was $148,693.3 in checking account
and $1,009.04 in money market.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Jim Learman to approve Prochnow Assessing contract for the
2017 assessment, Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman not to have ditches mowed for second time due to
lateness of year. Motion carried.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to have Goetz excavating do ditching by Marty
Briceland and Jerome Briski. Motion carried

Next regular town meeting will be October 17 at 7:30 pm.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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